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Notice

Gender Sensitisation Webinar

The Women Development Cell of our college is pleased to announce a one-day webinar on
'Gender Sensitisation' aimed at fostering awareness and understanding of gender issues in
our community. The webinar will take place on Tuesday, 12" March 2024, from 2:30 pm to
3:30 pm.

This webinar seeks to promote a culture of inclusivity, respect, and equality by addressing
various aspects of gender dynamics and sensitisation. Participants will have the opportunity
to engage in discussions, learn about gender-related challenges, and explore ways to create

a more inclusive environment.

We encourage all students and teaching staff to participate in this informative session as we

strive to build a more equitable and supportive society.
Registration link will be shared in class WhatsApp group.

For registration and further details, please contact the Women Development Cell.
Ms. Vaishali Mishra

Contact- 9920720780

Thank you.
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